
                           

 

This is Lorenzo.  And he’s got tacos, enchiladas 

and more waiting for you!  

 
The Ladies' Lunch for February will be at 

Lorenzo's Mexican Restaurant  

Monday,  February 10, 2020 - 11:30 am 
135 Sunrise Ave, Roseville  

We are limited to 30 people for this lunch.  

 
Lorenzo's has been serving Mexican food since 1979; 

the food is good and prices are reasonable.  Order 

what you want from the menu and receive a separate 

check.   

 

Let Irene Pardini know if you will be joining the group.  

Irene's phone number is 209-3319 and email is 

irenepardini@gmail.com 

 

For a peek at the menu, go to www.lorenzosmex.com  

mailto:irenepardini@gmail.com
http://www.lorenzosmex.com/

